
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

23rd September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may be aware at Banks Road we are working towards becoming a Dementia Friendly School.  
Through close links with Our Dementia Choir we aim to raise funds and awareness throughout the school 
year for the charity and also for the Banks Road Legacy Fund, which will be used to purchase 
complementary resources for school as a legacy of the fundraising.  
 
Memory Banks Walk 
 
On Friday 10th October we are holding our annual 'Memory Banks Walk' - the Banks Road version of the 
Alzheimer’s Society Memory Walk.  The Memory Banks Walk will take place at 4.30pm – 5.30pm with the 
aim of raising awareness and funds for Our Dementia Choir and the Banks Road Legacy fund.  We do 
hope that you will join us for this special walk.   
 
The route is about 1.5 miles, starting and ending at school, and will be led by Banks Road staff.  We must 
stress that all children must be accompanied and supervised by an adult parent/carer at all times, because 
this is an after-school event we do not have the appropriate ratios of staff to children without your 
supervision.  If your child would usually attend After School Club on this day and would like to join in please 
just let us let us know on the form below and we can facilitate this.  Please use the form attached to collect 
sponsorship if you wish (just ask if you would like a printed copy).  We would be delighted if your child 
would like to collect sponsorship for their walk, although there is absolutely no pressure to do so.  Just by 
attending we are raising awareness. 
 
To give us an idea of numbers, please complete this online form if you will be joining us, thank you. 
MEMORY BANKS WALK 
 
Alzheimer’s Society Memory Walk – Wollaton Park 
 
We have been offered another amazing opportunity to join Our Dementia Choir at the Memory Walk event 
at Wollaton Park on Saturday 11th October.  Our Dementia Choir will be singing songs on the stage, and 
have invited children from Banks Road to join them. 
 
Date: Saturday 11th October 
Time: 10.15am meet, for around 45 minutes (prior to the walks starting at 11am) 
Where: Wollaton Park (meeting point to the left of the stage, at the bottom of the hill near the lake, about 
10/15 minute walk from the car parks) 
 
If you would like to take part in this exciting opportunity, please could you complete this form to tell us if 
your child would definitely like to take part: Our Dementia Choir @ Memory Walk  
 
We do hope that you can join us. Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 
 
 

Helen Taylor 
Head Teacher 
 

https://forms.gle/T6myS57MtBanFQy19
https://forms.gle/udGxQ5zy2fdpVXnd9


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORY BANKS WALK – SPONSORSHIP FORM 
 
Please sponsor: 
 

Child’s Name Child’s Class 

 
 

 

 
They will be taking part in the 'Memory Banks Walk'.  This is the Banks Road version of the 
Alzheimer’s Society Memory Walk.  The Memory Banks Walk will take place on Friday 10th 
October at 4.30pm to raise awareness and funds for Our Dementia Choir and the Banks Road 
Legacy fund.  The route is approximately 1.5 miles. 
 

NAME AMOUNT 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Thank you for your sponsorship and helping us to raise awareness of dementia and funds for Our 
Dementia Choir and the Banks Road Legacy fund. 
 

Total amount raised: 
 

 

 

Please ask at the School Office if you require a paper copy of the Sponsorship form. 


